
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between 
Portland State University (University) 

and the Portland State University Chapter  
of the American Association of University Professors (AAUP) 

December 18, 2023 
 

Subject: Extension of No-Cost Access to the Portland Streetcar through June 30, 2024 
 
Recital 
 
As per Article 25, Section 4 (a), the University will provide access to the Portland 
Streetcar to AAUP bargaining unit members at the discounted rate provided to the 
University for PSU employees. 
 
Agreement 
 
PSU employees will receive a 100% discounted rate ($0) with a valid PSU ID card 
through June 30, 2024. 
 
This Memorandum of Understanding shall be effective upon signature of the Parties, 
and will be included as an addendum in the current CBA. 
 
 

 
For the University  

 
For the Association 

 
 

_________________________________ 
Chris Monsere, Interim Vice Provost for 

Faculty Success 

 
_________________________________ 
David Kinsella, Vice President Collective 

Bargaining  

__________________ 
Date 

__________________ 
Date 

 


